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Web Announcement 3408 

 

 
Drug Use Review (DUR) Board approves changes to Standard PDL Exception Criteria 
 

The Nevada Medicaid Drug Use Review (DUR) Board met on July 18, 2024, and voted to adopt the following 
changes to Standard PDL Exception Criteria, effective August 5, 2024: 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Prior Authorization forms may be found on the pharmacy webpage: 

https://nevadamedicaid.magellanrx.com/provider/forms (pharmacy/point-of-sale) 

Drug Class/Program   Background and Explanation of Policy Changes, 
Clarifications and Updates 

Standard PDL Exception Criteria Updates due to Senate Bill (SB) 156 passing during the 82nd 
(2023) Session that revises provisions relating to substance use 

disorders 

https://nevadamedicaid.magellanrx.com/provider/forms

